
PARISH BULLETIN 

The Parish Bulletin 
is available weekly 
on the Parish     
Website:  or can be 
e-mailed by        
forwarding  your    
e-mail address to 
the Parish  Office.  

Ballineaspaig Parish Bulletin 
Parish Office: (021) 4344452 
Parish E-Mail:  holyspiritparish@eircom.net 
Parish Web Site:  www.dennehyscrossparish.ie 

MASS TIMES 

Sunday 

9.00, 10.30, 12.15 

Saturday Vigil 6.15pm 

Weekdays 

9.30am  

Eve of Holydays 

7.30pm 

Holydays 

9.00, 10.30 & 

7.30pm 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Fr. Bertie O’Mahony, 

P.P. 

(021) 4346940 

 

Fr. Tom Clancy 

(021) 4347616 

Parish Office 

(021) 4344452 

Emergency Number: 

087-251 9940 

God’s  Word   

Readings for Sunday  

31st  March, 2019 

First Reading: 

Jas 5: 9-12 

 Psalm:    33 

Second Reading: 

2 Cor 5: 17-21 

Gospel: 

Lk 15: 1-3 

PARISH NOTICES  

24/03/2019  

Third Sunday of Lent 

Bulletin no: 1400 
Matt Talbot Novena: 

On Monday 25th March we begin Week 3 of the 

Matt Talbot Novena in the Way of the Cross 

Church, Togher and Sr. Jennifer McAleer, Good 

Shepherd Sisters, Montenotte will be our   

preacher and Rev. Fr. Colin Doocey, P.P. Mahon 

will be our celebrant on the night.  Mass and 

Novena prayers begin at 7.30pm. 

Lough Flower and Garden Club: 

On Tuesday March 26th at 8pm our Club will 

take place in the SMA Centre, Wilton. At 7pm 

Mass will be offered for our dear member, 

Maureen O’Keeffe and all deceased members of 

the club. 

Holy Hour for Vocations: 

On Wednesday, 27th March from 3pm to 4pm at 

the Marcy Hospital Chapel  -  all welcome. 

Cork Alzheimer's café: 

Next meeting on Friday, 29th March from 

1.30pm to 3.30pm at St. Finbarr's Hospital. 

Douglas Rd. Cork 

PRAYING THE STATIONS OF THE 

CROSS DURING LENT 
As we pray the Stations of the Cross, be 

aware of where we have been helped to 

experience the different stations in our lives.  

We think also of our loved 

ones and our friends, our 

neighbours and our          

community as a whole  -  we 

include them in our prayer as 

we recall those who are    

experiencing something of Jesus Christ’s 

journey at this time. 

Weekend              Choir Website: www.dennehyscrosschoir.com 
Psalm: 
 

The second speaker in our 2019 series of Lenten talks will be Rosalie Moloney.  
 

“'And God saw that it was good': The Book of Genesis and Tomorrow's World’” 

 

On 15th March, in conjunction with a world-wide movement, 5,000 Cork students 

marched to the City Hall to express their concern about climate change. How has a 

misinterpretation of some passages of the Book of Genesis helped to cause the      

current crisis? What can Genesis teach us about the future of God’s creation? 

 

Rosalie Moloney is a Ballineaspaig parishioner and a member of the Faith in Action 

group. For the last ten years she has been studying the Bible, concentrating on the 

Book of Genesis. 

 

Date: Tuesday, 26th March at 8.00pm    Venue:  The Crypt 

 

The talk is about 45 minutes, followed by questions and answers, after which you are 

welcome to stay on for a chat over a cup of Fairtrade tea or coffee. 

                             All welcome! 

ACTIVE RETIREMENT GROUP 
 
Please join us next       

Thursday, 28th March from 

10.00am to 12 noon in the 

Crypt  for fun, laughter and 

friendship with light chair 

exercise, a cuppa and     

music with a “sing along” by 

“Memory Lane”. 

Men and women welcome. 

Looking forward to seeing you all there !! 


